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The United States strongly condemns today’s attack on the Peshawar
Agriculture Training Institute in Pakistan. We offer our deepest condolences
to the families of the victims, and wish a speedy recovery to those injured
in the attack. We stand with the people and Government of Pakistan, and we
will continue to work with our partners in Pakistan and across the region to
combat the threat of terrorism.
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